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20th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

   

Change to GCSE Photography Trip from Manchester to Bolton Town Centre 

Friday 6th December 
    

Unfortunately, due to limited availability of train tickets, the Photography trip to 

Manchester has been changed to Bolton Town Centre.  The trip will still take place on 

Friday 6th December but it is just the location of the trip that has changed.             

  

Students must come into school for 8:15 am prompt, wearing full school uniform, and 

will return to school for 11:50 am.    

 

If you have already made payment for the trip via Parentmail, a full refund will be 

issued.  To provide consent, please click on this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/7qvw0BfwF6 

   

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused; if you have any queries, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me in school. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Sanders 

Head of Teaching & Learning  
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